
SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON 

 OFFICE OF THE 
TECHNICAL ADVISER  

 
 
 
 
        October 3, 1935 
 
 
 
Honorable Louis D. Brandeis 
2205 California Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 
 
Dear Judge Brandeis: 
 
  I am enclosing herewith the following material from my files: 
 
 Daily Market Summary, dated October 2, 1935 (a sample of our daily report) 
 
 Weekly Statistical Survey No. 52, dated August 3, 1935 
 
 Weekly Statistical Survey, Vol. II, No. 1, dated August 10, 1935 
 

Memorandum No. 158 – The Status of Investment Trusts Under the Securities Act of 
1933 and the Securities And Exchange Act of 1934 (which is the only extra copy I have, 
so that I shall appreciate your returning it to me when you have finished reading it) 

 
  It is my intention to send some other of our major studies, but unfortunately I do 
not have extra copies of them at this time.  All of this material is, of course, highly confidential, 
but I am sending it to you to show that we are gradually on the way to getting information. 
 
  With best wishes, I am 
       
       Sincerely yours, 
 
 
       Paul P. Gourrich, 
       Technical Adviser. 


